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London Fire Brigade Headquarters 
169 Union Street London SE1 0LL 

T 020 8555 1200 F 020 7960 3602 
Textphone 020 7960 3629 

london-fire.gov.uk 
 
 
 
 
Freedom of Information request reference number: FOIA 7975.2 
 
Date of response: 26th January 2024 
 
Request:  
 
I refer to your kind e-mail here below, in response to my Freedom of Information request of 4 October 2023 
(your ref FOIA 7975.1). 
 
In the LFB response it was mentioned that the inspecting officer had three months to complete their audit 
findings from the date of inspection and that I was welcome to resubmit my request once the fire safety 
audit process had been completed. 
 
As 3 months have now passed, I would like to resubmit my FOI request to obtain details of the findings of the 
fire safety audit record for Stretton Mansions, Thistley Court and Greenfell Mansions, in London SE8. 
I thank you in advance and look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Response:  
 
The Fire Safety Audit for Stretton Mansions, Thistley Court and Greenfell Mansions in London SE8 has not 
been completed yet, due to the level of inspecting officers in that team.  The team are in the process of 
arranging the completion in a few weeks for the address’s mentioned above.   
 
We have dealt with your request under the Freedom of Information Act 2000.  For more information about 
this process please see the guidance we publish about making a request on our website. 
 

https://www.london-fire.gov.uk/about-us/transparency/request-information-from-us/

